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for an Eaft Indlaman juft arrived. At eight o'clock our Captain
went in the whale-boat to Macao, in order to procure a choppe
for our pafTage to Canton, and to learn the bcft method of expe-
diting our bufinefs. Towards afternoon the wind blew very
f.efli from North North Eaft and North Eaft, and in tlw: evening
increafed to a gale, on which we let go the beft bower.

^

During the night, and former part of the loth, the wind con-
tinued to blow very frelh from the fame quarter, which caufed
the veffel to pitch very much, but growing moderate towards the
afternoon, we took up the beft bower.

At ten o'clock in the evening a Chinefe boat came along-fide,
bringing a Mr. Folger on board ; he was Chief Mate of the veffel
we had feen in the Roads, and which proved to be the Imperial
Eagle, Captain Berkley, who, thou mayeft remember, was feen by
Captain Colinett in King George's Sound. In confequence of a
quarrel with Captain Berkley, he had left him and been at Macao,
where, meeting with Captain Dixon, he had procured a paffage
with us to Canton.

We learnt from Mr. Folger, that the Imperial Eagle left Oftend
the 23d of November, 1786, and that King George's Sound was
the fartheft they had been to the Northward on the coaft. They
procured a good many valuable fkins a degree or two to the South-
ward of King Geoige's Sound j and their cargo confifted of
nearly feven hundred prime fkins, and many of inferior value. In
the courfe of their trade they met with a moft melancholy acci-
dent. Captain Berkley frequently fent his long boat with his Se-
cond Mate, Mr. Mackie, and ten or twelve of his people, to trade
with the Indians in places on the coaft where the ihin had not
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